Mary Franco

From: Gilbert V Vasquez (CENSUS/DN FED) < gilbert.v.vasquez@2020census.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 11:35 AM

To: Mary Franco

Cc: Roque A Aguon Jr (CENSUS/DN FED) **Subject:** Request for 2020 Census Presentation

Dear Mrs. Franco:

We are requesting to be placed on the agenda for the Ector County Independent School District's Board of Trustees meeting on Tuesday, April 16, 2019. Our presentation is regarding the 2020 Census. At your convenience, please let us know if this request is confirmed.

Thank you.

Gilbert Vasquez, Partnership Specialist U.S. Census Bureau